
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Budget Debate Is Here – Aging & Disability Services 

Are on the Line 

The federal FY2026 budget debate is heating up in Congress, and proposed cuts 

could affect essential services that older and disabled adults in Napa and Solano 

Counties rely on—such as in-home care, food assistance and caregiver support.  

These programs don’t just improve quality of life—they help prevent 

hospitalizations and delay the need for costly institutional care. In fact, every 

federal dollar invested in these services is matched by nearly three dollars in local 

support.  

We encourage our community to stay informed and follow the budget process as 

decisions near. Visit www.aaans.org/issues for updates and more information.  
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